
 

 

March 30, 2009
Exchange Notice 
 
Finnish Stock Products 18/09 

No adjustment in Pohjola 

 
As there are no open positions in Pohjola (POH1S) there will be no adjustment of options and futures in 
Pohjola following the rights issue with Ex-date March 31, 2009. 
 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Tomas Rinaldo, telephone +46 
8 405 60 00 
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Tomas Rinaldo Jenny Sundström 
Derivatives Analyst Head of Product Management 
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